
 Ridgeview Middle School

Clintwood Va. 24228

276-835-1601

                                                                                  
                                                                                                                                                                

April 7, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians of Rising 7th Grade Students,

Due to covid restrictions, our local health department will not be coming to Ridgeview Middle School to 
give required immunizations this year. Please see you PCP (Personal Care Physician) for your child’s 
immunization requirements. The health department will also be giving the immunizations on Thursdays. 
You may call the Dickenson County Health Department for an appointment at 276-926-4979.

Your child will not be able to attend school in the fall if they do not have the required immunizations or 
required documentation.  

Please send a copy of the shot record to the school when your child receives the immunizations. If you 
have any questions or need additional information, please contact me here at school (276-835-1601).

Thank you,

Lilly Thacker

School Nurse


